
 
 
 

 
From: Nguyen, Than (MEI) [mailto:Than.Nguyen@ontario.ca]  
Sent: October 26, 2009 2:59 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: RE: OPG rate case 
 
Thank you, John 
 
Some background on my request is: 
 
(1) OPG is planning to file its rate application likely in March 2010. 
(2) On sep 24 2009, the OEB (Board) issued a letter to stakeholders regarding a meeting and 
written consultation (EB-2009-0331) on OPG’s next payment amounts application. 
(3) I understand that the Board has held a stakeholders meeting (mentioned in the above 
paragraph) on Nov 22, 2009. 
 
One of the reasons for my request was  I did not receive any info, such as an announcement, 
about the Nov 22nd stakeholders meeting.  I would otherwise have tried to attend that meeting. 
 
So, moving forward, if possible, I would like to be informed of any developments/information 
(conference, meetings, hearings) regarding the rate application that the OPG is scheduled to file 
in March 2010 (approximate date). 
 
 
Than  
 
 
 
 
 

 
From: BoardSec [mailto:BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca]  
Sent: October 26, 2009 2:15 PM 
To: Nguyen, Than (MEI) 
Subject: RE: OPG rate case 
 
Hello Mr. Nguyen, 
 
We don’t currently have an OPG rates case before the Board.  And I looked for upcoming cases, 
and found nothing either.  Could you please check with your colleague to confirm which Board file 
he is a participant in?  This may also be an OEB initiative that impacts the OPG, however, I am 
not certain. 
 
I will wait for your response, 
John 
 
______________________ 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
416-440-7605 



Fax: 416-440-7656 
Website: www.oeb.gov.on.ca 
Official Correspondence: BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca 
  
Address: 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
______________________ 
 
 

___________________________________________________________ 
Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print.  
________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________ 
This electronic transmission, including any accompanying attachments, may contain 
information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law, and is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. Any distribution, 
review, dissemination or copying of the contents of this communication by anyone other 
than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and 
permanently delete the copy you have received. 
 
Ce message, transmis par courriel, y compris tout fichier joint, peut contenir des 
renseignements qui sont confidentiels, qui sont proteges par le secret professionnel ou qui 
ne peuvent etre divulgues aux termes des lois applicables et s'adressent exclusivement 
au(x) destinataire(s) indique(s) ci-dessus. La distribution, la diffusion, l'examen ou la 
reproduction du contenu du courriel par une autre personne que le(s) destinataire(s) 
voulu(s) sont strictement interdits. Si vous recevez ce message par erreur, veuillez le 
supprimer definitivement et en aviser l'expediteur immediatement par retour du courriel..  

 
From: Nguyen, Than (MEI) [mailto:Than.Nguyen@ontario.ca]  
Sent: October 26, 2009 2:02 PM 
To: John Pickernell 
Subject: FW: OPG rate case 
 
Re-sending to Mr. Pickernell. 
 

 
From: Nguyen, Than (MEI)  
Sent: October 26, 2009 11:58 AM 
To: 'john.pickernell@eob.gov.on.ca' 
Cc: Rogacki, Richard (MEI) 
Subject: OPG rate case 
 
Hello Mr. Pickernell: 
 

http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/
mailto:BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca


I would like to be on the OEB’s recipient list of information related to the upcoming OPG’s rate 
case (EB-2009-0038?), including conferences/stakeholder meetings prior to OPG’s filing of its 
application. 
 
My colleague, Richard Rogacki, might already be on the recipient list.  However I would like to be 
able to timely follow the developments in the cases that Richard is away. 
 
Thank you 
 
Than.Nguyen@ontario.ca 
416-325-9372 

mailto:Than.Nguyen@ontario.ca

